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Site Council 1/17/2018

Members:

Steven Fuller-Principal
Melisa Smock- Classified
Jean Hall- Grandparent

Michelle Daw- Teacher

New Business:

Site Council discussed the Artist in Residence that started last year. This is a beautiful

project. Last year’s fees cost roughly $3000.00 for the first phase. Site Council would like to
propose that we only do this every other year, due to the cost. Applegate will need to find a
way to raise more money for the second phase of this project. Applegate will need to raise

roughly 2000.00 more to complete the Artist in Residence project.

Site Council discussed what music would look like for Applegate School. Applegate had no
applicants for a violin teacher or guitar teacher. Site Council discussed what other options
we could explore for music. The topic came up to look at a music in residence for a week.
Jean Hall will talk with a local community member (Kevin Carr) who may be interested in
coming out to school, or maybe he can give us a recommendation. SOU has a drum
program. Also brought up is that maybe our custodian Jacob Haberman may be able to

teach guitar lessons.
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Last year $2500.00 was raised for the science area for all of Applegate School. The Hall’s
would like to ensure that the donations that were given will be used what the money was
raised for. We have a student that has been trying to work with teachers to see what they
needs have for science. She will be working with teachers and Mr. Fuller to see what the

vision in for the science money.

Jean Hall will be taking over the articles for the Applegater.
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